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Starting on October 16, 2018, entities covered by the New York City Human Rights Law

(HRL) will be required to engage in cooperative dialogue with individuals who may be

entitled to reasonable accommodations under the HRL. Passed by the New York City

Council on December 19, 2017, Int. 804-A applies to employers, providers of public

accommodations, and providers of housing accommodations.

Int. 804-A makes it “an unlawful discriminatory practice for an employer, labor

organization, or employment agency or an employee or agent thereof to refuse or

otherwise fail to engage in a cooperative dialogue” required under the law. For

additional details, see our article, New York City Council Passes Bill Requiring

Employers to Engage Employees in Accommodations Dialogue.

Int. 804-A became law on January 19, 2018, after Mayor Bill de Blasio failed to sign or

veto the bill.

Please contact the Jackson Lewis attorney with whom you regularly work for

assistance to determine whether and how this affects your organization.
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relationship between Jackson Lewis and any recipient. Recipients should consult with counsel before taking any actions based on the information contained within this
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Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,
visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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